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Help keep our kids, families and communities safe. Do not place medical waste in your recycling or waste 
carts. The state of Colorado runs a drug take-back program. Visit the Colorado Department of Public 
Health and the Environment’s Household Medication Take Back Program page to find drop-off locations.
 
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/cdphe/colorado-medication-take-back-program

City of Arvada Drug Take-Back Program 
The Drug Take-Back program, provided in partnership by the W. Michael Northey Foundation partners with 
the Arvada Police Department, gives residents a safe way to dispose of medications. 

This is a free program. Donations benefit the Foundation, providing scholarships to college-bound Arvada 
high school students and help to families of officers killed or injured in the line of duty. 

The event is held annually, typically in April. Visit arvada.org/drug-take-back to learn more about this 
program.


